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What We Are Learning! 

We have been enjoying this beautiful 

weather and playing outside with our friends. 

We continued talking about the many ways we 

are alike and different and all about our 

families. They have loved telling us all about 

their family.  In our first phase of 

Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) we used 

our wood pieces to talk about vertical, 

horizontal, and diagonal lines and practiced 

some easy prepositional words. We even used 

the wood pieces to play music and sing the 

Hokey Pokey. We have been learning all about 

Mat Man and they had fun making their own 

to hang in the hall. Ask your little to tell you 

about Mat Man!  We also rotated through 

several science and math centers, played 

with pasta, and the Mr. Potato Head Families.   

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.    4 – No School – Labor Day 

Sept.   14 – Picture Day 

Sept.   16 – Rockets Golf Scramble 

 

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

September 6th. 

Next week we will be talking about colors 

and numbers 1-10. The following week we will 

start our Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) 

Program by practicing the letter L. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – No School 

Tuesday – Lyla 

Wednesday – Ty 

Thursday – Alden  

Friday - Bennett 

 

 
 

Notes:  

If you are new to St. Mary’s or have never taken the Initial Child Protection Training course, you 

will need to take the on-line class before volunteering to help with parties or field trips. There is 

an on-line refresher course for those who have already had the initial. Please complete the course 

by Friday, September 29th. 

Don’t forget the trash bag fundraiser is still going on.  Order forms are due by Friday, September 

8th. Contact Lori stevens with any questions. 

Nap mats are coming home to be washed. Please remember to send them back on Tuesday. 
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